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1. Assemblymember Quart is gearing up for the 2022 legislative session next month, and we 
have been focusing on particular bills to push for next year. Such bills include promoting 
pre-trial stability (A.4558B), reforming wrongful convictions (A.98), reforming 
background checks on foster youths (A.81) and prohibiting the use of reverse search 
warrants (A.84). If you would like to show support or opposition to any particular issues 
that could be brought up next session, please reach out to our office. 

2. Two important laws are set to expire on January 15th: the eviction moratorium and the 
extended open-meetings law. At this moment we are not sure of any plans to extend the 
eviction moratorium, but come the Governor’s state of the state and the release of her 
executive budget we could find out more information. The same applies to the open-
meetings law, where our Chief of Staff attended CB6’s Budget & Government Affairs 
meeting last month to discuss this topic. There are existing bills that would permanently 
establish online options for community meetings and to extend the current law. The 
Assemblymember supports A.8314 and A.8155, which are the bills the committee 
discussed in their meeting. Like the eviction moratorium, we will have to wait for next 
month and the executive budget to be released on what the next steps are. 

3. As always, if anyone who lives in the 73rd Assembly District needs assistance with their 
unemployment insurance claims, information about rental assistance, and anything else 
related to state and city government, please reach out to our office and we will do our 
best to assist you. We can be reached at quartd@nyassembly.gov and 212-605-0937. 
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